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As a result of a hybrid learning environment
due to COVID-19 the School Lunch Program
incurred an operating loss totaling $116,995,
reducing total fund balance to 292,479.

We recommend the District
continue to monitor the School
Lunch Program to ensure
future financial stability with the
program.

The district will continue to
monitor costs of the School
Lunch program and ensure
that meal prices align with
rising costs.
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